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1st December 2014
Christmas Fayre

Our Community Christmas Fayre will take place on Friday 12th December from 9.30 till 1pm.  There will be two fayres running side by side – one for the pupils in their own class areas and one for our community in the Hall.
We have decided that as a safety precaution no pupils will be allowed into the Hall at the Community Fayre unless they are manning the class stalls selling their handcrafted Christmas items.

As part of the children’s Fayre, the children will have the opportunity to get a transfer, face painting, nail art and a photo with Santa.

Please could you complete the attached permission slip and return to the school to permit this.

We ask for a £1 donation (£2 max. per family) to cover the cost of prizes, games and activities. 

We hope to see you on the 12th for this special Christmas event.

Many thanks

Mrs E Brennan

Head Teacher (Acting)
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - -- 

I give my child (child’s name) _________________________ in Primary __ 
permission for the following.  Please tick as applies.
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Face paints 

Nail art

Transfer

Photo with Santa
